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discovered and war erupts on their planet.
Elegy for the Undead Mathew Vesely 2020-10-13 Jude and Lyle's newlywed life is shattered when a vicious attack leaves
Lyle infected with a disease that transforms him into a violent and often incomprehensible person. With no cure for the
"zombie" virus in sight, the young husbands begin to face the last months they have together before Lyle loses himself
completely. Fond remembrances of young love meet the challenges of navigating a partner's terminal illness in this
bittersweet tale that explores both how we fall in love and how we say goodbye when the time comes far too soon.
First Century Galilee Bradley W. Root 2014-10-17 This dissertation argues against the widespread belief among current
scholars that Galilee experienced extensive Hellenization, rapid urbanization, and a socio-economic crisis in the
first-century C.E. as a result of major socio-economic changes initiated by Herod the Great and his successors. My
research indicates that earlier studies allowed the textual evidence to have an undue influence on the way that
scholars interpret the archaeological evidence, and vice-versa. Unlike previous studies on Early Roman Galilee, the
dissertation begins by attempting to interpret each source for the region individually and without recourse to other
sources. After establishing what each source says on its own about Galilee, the dissertation analyzes the data as a
whole and offers a reconstruction of Galilean society in the first-century C.E. that better reflects the available
evidence. The major findings are that the region was politically stable until the Great Revolt of 66 C.E., that the
region was much less Hellenized than some prominent scholars claim, that the urbanization process initiated by Herod
Antipas had less of a negative immediate impact on Galilean society than modern scholars usually assume, and that
Galilee was not experiencing any unusual or severe socio-economic problems prior to the revolt.
Eighty Days Matthew Goodman 2014-03-11 NATIONAL BESTSELLER On November 14, 1889, Nellie Bly, the crusading young female
reporter for Joseph Pulitzer’s World newspaper, left New York City by steamship on a quest to break the record for the
fastest trip around the world. Also departing from New York that day—and heading in the opposite direction by train—was
a young journalist from The Cosmopolitan magazine, Elizabeth Bisland. Each woman was determined to outdo Jules Verne’s
fictional hero Phileas Fogg and circle the globe in less than eighty days. The dramatic race that ensued would span
twenty-eight thousand miles, captivate the nation, and change both competitors’ lives forever. The two women were a
study in contrasts. Nellie Bly was a scrappy, hard-driving, ambitious reporter from Pennsylvania coal country who
sought out the most sensational news stories, often going undercover to expose social injustice. Genteel and elegant,
Elizabeth Bisland had been born into an aristocratic Southern family, preferred novels and poetry to newspapers, and
was widely referred to as the most beautiful woman in metropolitan journalism. Both women, though, were talented
writers who had carved out successful careers in the hypercompetitive, male-dominated world of big-city newspapers.
Eighty Days brings these trailblazing women to life as they race against time and each other, unaided and alone, ever
aware that the slightest delay could mean the difference between victory and defeat. A vivid real-life re-creation of
the race and its aftermath, from its frenzied start to the nail-biting dash at its finish, Eighty Days is history with
the heart of a great adventure novel. Here’s the journey that takes us behind the walls of Jules Verne’s Amiens estate,
into the back alleys of Hong Kong, onto the grounds of a Ceylon tea plantation, through storm-tossed ocean crossings
and mountains blocked by snowdrifts twenty feet deep, and to many more unexpected and exotic locales from London to
Yokohama. Along the way, we are treated to fascinating glimpses of everyday life in the late nineteenth century—an era
of unprecedented technological advances, newly remade in the image of the steamship, the railroad, and the telegraph.
For Nellie Bly and Elizabeth Bisland—two women ahead of their time in every sense of the word—were not only racing
around the world. They were also racing through the very heart of the Victorian age. Look for special features inside.
Join the Random House Reader’s Circle for author chats and more. “What a story! What an extraordinary historical
adventure!”—Amanda Foreman, author of A World on Fire “A fun, fast, page-turning action-adventure . . . the
exhilarating journey of two pioneering women, Nellie Bly and Elizabeth Bisland, as they race around the globe.”—Karen
Abbott, author of American Rose “[A] marvelous tale of adventure . . . The story of these two pioneering women unfolds
amid the excitement, setbacks, crises, missed opportunities and a global trek unlike any other in its time. . . . Why
would you want to miss out on the incredible journey that takes you to the finish line page after nail-biting
page?”—Chicago Sun-Times (Best Books of the Year) “In a stunning feat of narrative nonfiction, Matthew Goodman brings
the nineteenth century to life, tracing the history of two intrepid journalists as they tackled two male-dominated
fields—world travel and journalism—in an era of incredible momentum.”—Minneapolis Star Tribune
Rumple Buttercup: A Story of Bananas, Belonging, and Being Yourself Heirloom Edition Matthew Gray Gubler 2021-11-09
Don't miss this rare collector’s edition of the uplifting #1 New York Times bestseller from Matthew Gray Gubler. Rumple
Buttercup has five crooked teeth, three strands of hair, green skin, and his left foot is slightly bigger than his
right. He is weird. Join him and Candy Corn Carl (his imaginary friend made of trash) as they learn the joy of
individuality as well as the magic of belonging. This keepsake edition is the perfect gift for kids (and grown-up
kids), and features all new cover art, a ribbon bookmark, plus a special note from Matthew and Rumple.
Matthew's Missionary Discourse Dorothy Jean Weaver 1990-04-01 This book offers a distinctive solution to the
interpretative difficulties surrounding Matthew's Missionary Discourse. While the discourse proper lies within a
narrative framework designating the setting of its delivery, the outlined mission does not at all points agree with the
designated setting. Weaver shifts attention from historical-critical to literary-critical concerns. Rather than
focusing on the historical setting(s) of the disciples' mission(s), she analyses the role of Mt. 9.35-11.1 within its
literary setting in the Gospel and assesses the impact of this text on the reader of the Gospel.
Legacy of Ash Matthew Ward 2019-11-05 Legacy of Ash is an unmissable fantasy debut--an epic tale of intrigue and
revolution, soldiers and assassins, ancient magic and the eternal clash of empires. A shadow has fallen over the
Tressian Republic. Ruling families -- once protectors of justice and democracy -- now plot against one another with
sharp words and sharper knives. Blinded by ambition, they remain heedless of the threat posed by the invading armies of
the Hadari Empire. Yet as Tressia falls, heroes rise. Viktor Akadra is the Republic's champion. A warrior without
equal, he hides a secret that would see him burned as a heretic. Josiri Trelanis Viktor's sworn enemy. A political
prisoner, he dreams of reigniting his mother's failed rebellion. And yet Calenne Trelan, Josiri's sister, seeks only to
break free of their tarnished legacy; to escape the expectation and prejudice that haunts the family name. As war
spreads across the Republic, these three must set aside their differences in order to save their home. Yet decades of
bad blood are not easily set aside. And victory -- if it comes at all -- will demand a darker price than any of them
could have imagined.
I Know Everything Matthew Farrell 2019-07-23 A psychiatrist grapples with his own sanity as murder evidence mounts
against him. Police investigator Susan Adler is ready to close the book on a deadly car accident, but after the medical
examiner discovers evidence of foul play, she knows she has a murder on her hands. The victim was the wealthy wife of
Randall Brock, a renowned psychiatrist who treats patients with disturbing, brutal fantasies. And just like that,
Susan's got a suspect. Randall has a violent past but knows he didn't kill his wife. In the midst of his crushing
grief, Randall receives a visit from a stranger with information to share about his wife's death. But there's a catch:
in exchange for the stranger's information, Randall must reveal dark secrets he's kept hidden for years. As this shady
figure applies more pressure and Susan closes in, Randall begins to doubt himself, clinging desperately to the pieces
of his sanity. Revelations and suspicious coincidences send shock waves through the investigation, and circumstances
spin out of control. Susan must race to put it all together before it's too late--before the next murder strikes too
close to home.
Family Means... Matthew Ralph 2021-06-08 Every family is different. But in the end, all families have the same core
values of love, kindness and acceptance. The real question is... what does family mean to you? Small, big, colorful and
fun - a family can be so many things. Every family is special, and this book celebrates all forms of living together:
no one is left out. "Family Means..." is a charming and heart-warming children's picture book about family, diversity,
inclusion and the joy of everyday life. The simple and easy-to-understand sentences are perfect for little readers and
make this book ideal for story time or nighttime reading. The beautifully hand-drawn color illustrations depict family
life and teach children that while families may look and sound different, we are all united in love. There is even a
bonus activity section where you can draw your family and write your own answer to the question: What does family mean
to you? So, are you ready to find out the true meaning of family? Open the book and let's get started!
Simple Faith Charles R. Swindoll 2003-08-04 Trapped in complicated Christianity? Here's permission to come out of
confinement! How did so many people wind up trapped by complicated systems of performance-based faith? Why do we push
ourselves past our limits in pursuit of more works than any reasonable Pharisee would have demanded? Must we run at a
pace somewhere between maddening and insane to prove we're among the faithful? "No!" is the emphatic answer from bestselling author Chuck Swindoll. In Simple Faith, he shows us how to get free from such arbitrary confinement. He reminds
Christians that they serve a God who promised freedom, peace, and rest. And it's everlasting?not exhausting?life,
remember? Here at last is an exhilarating invitation to simple faith. Move beyond rat-race Christianity and break the
bars calculated to wilt free spirits. A cage is no place for a Christian. Welcome to your wings!
Last Hope for Hire Matthew Wilcox 2021-04-26 Allen's son is in danger. A rare form of epilepsy is damaging his brain
and Allen's insurance is cutting him off. To cover the costs, Allen returns to being a high-tech mercenary. Not exactly
ideal for a father who enjoys carbs far more than stomach crunches. After his first mission back, Allen soothes his
wounds before getting a message from Eamon Tor, America's first trillionaire. Tor tells Allen about Eden Therapy. It
treats terrible diseases but can also drive patients insane. Still, it's exciting news—especially with the offer of
complete care for Allen's son as a reward. But Tor has a surprise. It's a choice that puts Allen's conscience,
marriage, and abilities to the test, and sends his ragtag team on a dangerous operation halfway around the world.
We Are the Light Matthew Quick 2022-11-01 From Matthew Quick, the New York Times bestselling author of The Silver
Linings Playbook—made into the Academy Award–winning movie starring Jennifer Lawrence and Bradley Cooper—comes a
poignant and hopeful novel about a widower who takes in a grieving teenager and inspires a magical revival in their
small town. Lucas Goodgame lives in Majestic, Pennsylvania, a quaint suburb that has been torn apart by a recent
tragedy. Everyone in Majestic sees Lucas as a hero—everyone, that is, except Lucas himself. Insisting that his deceased
wife, Darcy, visits him every night in the form of an angel, Lucas spends his time writing letters to his former
Jungian analyst, Karl. It is only when Eli, an eighteen-year-old young man whom the community has ostracized, begins
camping out in Lucas’s backyard that an unlikely alliance takes shape and the two embark on a journey to heal their
neighbors and, most importantly, themselves. From Matthew Quick, whose work has been described by the Boston Herald as
“like going to your favorite restaurant. You just know it is going to be good,” We Are the Light is an unforgettable
novel about the quicksand of grief and the daily miracle of love. The humorous, soul-baring story of Lucas Goodgame
offers an antidote to toxic masculinity and celebrates the healing power of art. In this tale that will stay with you
long after the final page is turned, Quick reminds us that life is full of guardian angels.
Inevitable Matthew Lee 2021-05-31 Aaliyah and David have a wonderful and loving marriage. Their high school son,
Archie, prepares for college. Although Ali worries about getting older and losing her appeal, they seem to have all
they need. Then a chance encounter with a bad man sets Ali's heart racing. She begins to wonder if by living her
perfect life, she's missed out on some excitement. She begins to explore and quickly discovers that once you open that
door, all manner of things rush in. She finds her quaint life filled with unexpected twists which only lead to greater
complications, the sex growing hotter with every step forward. She knows where all this will lead. It's inevitable.
David loves this new Aaliyah. Not every choice she makes but certainly most. As their sex life improves, he encourages
her to go farther, stunned when she makes the most unexpected choice of all. Now he finds himself holding on as they
careen through life, the twists and turns crazier than ever.
The Gospel According to Matthew John P. Meier 1983
Code Over Country Matthew Cole 2022-02-22 A hard-hitting exposé of SEAL Team 6, the US military’s best-known brand,
that reveals how the Navy SEALs were formed, then sacrificed, in service of American empire. The Navy SEALs are, in the
eyes of many Americans, the ultimate heroes. When they killed Osama Bin Laden in 2011, it was celebrated as a massive
victory. Former SEALs rake in cash as leadership consultants for corporations, and young military-bound men dream of
serving in their ranks. But the SEALs have lost their bearings. Investigative journalist Matthew Cole tells the story
of the most lauded unit, SEAL Team 6, revealing a troubling pattern of war crimes and the deep moral rot beneath
authorized narratives. From their origins in World War II, the SEALs have trained to be specialized killers with short
missions. As the wars in Iraq and Afghanistan became the endless War on Terror, their violence spiraled out of control.
Code Over Country details the high-level decisions that unleashed the SEALs’ carnage and the coverups that prevented
their crimes from coming to light. It is a necessary and rigorous investigation of the unchecked power of the
military—and the harms enacted by and upon soldiers in America’s name.
The Bright Family, 1 Matthew Cody 2021-09-07 Explore the multiverse with the Bright Family! In this first graphic novel
of the smash hit Epic Originals series, join siblings Nia and Jayden on an out-of-this-world adventure to find their
missing parents. Meet the brilliant, overachieving Bright Family: While Mom's off-planet literally saving the world and
Dad's holed up in his laboratory, 12-year-old Nia's trying to win every robotics competition, and her younger brother,
Jayden...well, actually, Jayden's just trying to avoid doing his homework so has more time to daydream about kaiju and
design giant robots. But when a dimensional portal sends Mom and Dad who-knows-where, it's up to Nia and Jayden (and
their robot nanny, Dusty) to bring their parents home. The question is, where in the multiverse could they possibly be?

Something Missing Matthew Dicks 2009-07-14 "The story of an obsessive-compulsive housebreaker whose every waking moment
is jam-packed with finicky clockwork ritual--the kind of intense micro-planning that might have made even Napoleon back
off...Matthew Dicks has created an unforgettable character that will have you torn between wanting to throttle him--or
adopt him." --Alan Bradley, author of the New York Times bestselling Flavia de Luce novels A career criminal with OCD
tendencies and a savant-like genius for bringing order to his crime scenes, Martin considers himself one of the best.
After all, he’s been able to steal from the same people for years on end—virtually undetected. Of course, this could
also be because of his unique business model—taking only items that will go unnoticed by the homeowner. After all, who
would notice a missing roll of toilet paper here, a half-used bottle of maple syrup there, or even a rarely used piece
of china buried deep within a dusty cabinet? Even though he's never met these homeowners, spending hours in their
houses, looking through their photo albums and reading their journals, he feels like he knows them. So Martin decides
to meddle more in their lives—playing the part of a rather odd guardian angel—even though it means breaking many of his
neurotic rules. In this hilarious, suspenseful and often profound novel about a man used to planning every second of
his life, Martin comes to realize that life is much better lived on the edge (at least some of the time).
Zero Sum Matthew O'Connor 2021-10-12 Book Two coming in February 2022! An act of terrorism brings the financial system
to a grinding halt. Premeditated violence and waves of unrest sweep across the continent. In a time of polarization and
distrust, a more sinister force is behind this attempt to bring about a new America. However, this political subterfuge
is met with violent opposition. In the confusion, the coast-to-coast chaos takes on a life of its own, bringing about a
sudden collapse of American civilization. The two warring factions leave millions caught within a zero sum game, with
each individual finding themself fighting for survival in a complete societal and economic collapse. This page-turner,
the first entry into the Civil Strife Series, will keep you at the edge of your seat with each twist. An unexpected
attack on the fabric of U.S. society quickly unravels into an all-out fight for survival. Those that are caught in the
middle are left reeling as they try to adjust to a new normal and navigate a fractured society that is more divided
than ever.
Evicted Matthew Desmond 2017-02-28 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE • NAMED ONE OF TIME’S TEN
BEST NONFICTION BOOKS OF THE DECADE • One of the most acclaimed books of our time, this modern classic “has set a new
standard for reporting on poverty” (Barbara Ehrenreich, The New York Times Book Review). In Evicted, Princeton
sociologist and MacArthur “Genius” Matthew Desmond follows eight families in Milwaukee as they each struggle to keep a
roof over their heads. Hailed as “wrenching and revelatory” (The Nation), “vivid and unsettling” (New York Review of
Books), Evicted transforms our understanding of poverty and economic exploitation while providing fresh ideas for
solving one of twenty-first-century America’s most devastating problems. Its unforgettable scenes of hope and loss
remind us of the centrality of home, without which nothing else is possible. NAMED ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY
President Barack Obama • The New York Times Book Review • The Boston Globe • The Washington Post • NPR • Entertainment
Weekly • The New Yorker • Bloomberg • Esquire • BuzzFeed • Fortune • San Francisco Chronicle • Milwaukee Journal
Sentinel • St. Louis Post-Dispatch • Politico • The Week • Chicago Public Library • BookPage • Kirkus Reviews • Library
Journal • Publishers Weekly • Booklist • Shelf Awareness WINNER OF: The National Book Critics Circle Award for
Nonfiction • The PEN/John Kenneth Galbraith Award for Nonfiction • The Andrew Carnegie Medal for Excellence in
Nonfiction • The Hillman Prize for Book Journalism • The PEN/New England Award • The Chicago Tribune Heartland Prize
FINALIST FOR THE LOS ANGELES TIMES BOOK PRIZE AND THE KIRKUS PRIZE “Evicted stands among the very best of the social
justice books.”—Ann Patchett, author of Bel Canto and Commonwealth “Gripping and moving—tragic, too.”—Jesmyn Ward,
author of Salvage the Bones “Evicted is that rare work that has something genuinely new to say about poverty.”—San
Francisco Chronicle
The Lord's Prayer and the Sermon on the Mount in Matthew's Gospel Charles Nathan Ridlehoover 2019-12-26 Charles Nathan
Ridlehoover examines the Lord's Prayer in Matthew's Gospel, focusing on the prayer's centrality and showing how this
centrality affects our reading of the Sermon on the Mount and subsequently, the prayer itself. Ridlehoover argues that
the Lord's Prayer is structurally, lexically, and thematically central to the Sermon on the Mount, and the means
through which disciples of Jesus are empowered to live out the kingdom righteousness it defines. In turn, the Sermon on
the Mount clarifies what the answer to the petitions of the Lord's Prayer might look like in the life of the disciple
of Jesus. Whilst the centrality of the Lord's Prayer has been noted by previous commentators, this centrality and its
intended purpose has not hitherto been defined or examined in great depth. Ridlehoover fills this gap with a closely
argued and in-depth study, ranging from methodology and the structure of the prayer itself to examining the Father,
will, forgiveness and evil petitions, and the relevance of word and deed for hearers and doers. Ridlehoover's
examination of the relationship between the Sermon and Prayer advances studies in compositional criticism and
intratextuality.
Lt. Reilly - 2321 Matthew O. Duncan 2018-09-09 Lt. Jack Reilly's luck ran out just before the war did. Released on a
medical discharge shortly after the end of the war with the Serkens, he went out into the galaxy looking for a job.
Signing onto the Glacier Runner 17, an old and rundown cargo ship, Reilly finds himself working for a clueless Captain,
mixed up in an intergalactic conspiracy, on the run from assassins and involved with two women in relationships that he
could only call "complicated." Fans of Matthew O. Duncan will recognize the universe as the same as from the New Terra
Sagas, but this is not a sequel. This is a stand-alone, spin-off with new characters, new worlds and in a different
format. Told in the first person from Reilly's perspective, this is a fast moving, non-stop sci-fi adventure.
The One Impossible Labyrinth Matthew Reilly 2022-07-21
Boy21 Matthew Quick 2014-06-19 A moving tale of incredible friendship for fans of Jay Asher, THE FAULT IN OUR STARS and
David Levithan. It's never been easy for Finley, particularly at home. But two things keep him going: his place on the
basketball team and his girlfriend, Erin - the light in even the darkest of his days. Then Russ arrives. He answers
only to Boy21, claims to be from outer space, and also has a past he wants to escape. He's one of the best high school
basketball players in the country and threatens to steal Finley's starting position. Against all the odds, Russ and
Finley become friends. Russ could change everything for Finley, both for better and for worse. But sometimes the person
you least expect can give you the courage to face what's gone before ...and work out where you're going next.
We Are Not Ourselves Matthew Thomas 2014-08-19 Raised by her Irish immigrant parents in a 1940s Queens apartment where
alcohol and company combine in mercurial ways, Eileen marries an unambitious scientist with whom she endures an
increasingly psychologically dark family life. A first novel.
Cyberstorm Matthew Mather 2013-10-29 In this prescient thriller about an all-too-possible scenario, a man fights to
keep his family alive when a cyberworld meltdown and fierce storms cut New York City off from the world. Mike Mitchell
is an average New Yorker living in an apartment in Chelsea, struggling to keep his family together. When the Internet
goes down, he suddenly finds himself fighting just to keep them alive. The electricity and power supplies fade in and
out, and the explanations offered by the authorities are vague and untrustworthy. A string of increasingly bizarre
disasters starts appearing on the world’s news networks, and a monster snowstorm hits New York City before Christmas.
Mike and his close friends and family hunker down in their apartment building for safety, organizing and rationing food
and water. Outside, the boundaries between lawful and criminal behaviour break down as resources become scarce. With
the threat to their safety growing, Mike and his family pin their hopes on fleeing the city for the countryside. But as
the world and cyberworld come crashing down, New York is suddenly cut off, turning the city into a wintry tomb where
nothing is what it seems, and where no one can be trusted . . .
The Dante Club Matthew Pearl 2003-02-04 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • Before The Dante Chamber, there was The Dante Club:
“an ingenious thriller that . . . brings Dante Alighieri’s Inferno to vivid, even unsettling life.”—The Boston Globe
“With intricate plots, classical themes, and erudite characters . . . what’s not to love?”—Dan Brown, author of The Da
Vinci Code and Origin Boston, 1865. The literary geniuses of the Dante Club—poets and Harvard professors Henry
Wadsworth Longfellow, Dr. Oliver Wendell Holmes, and James Russell Lowell, along with publisher J. T. Fields—are
finishing America’s first translation of The Divine Comedy. The powerful Boston Brahmins at Harvard College are
fighting to keep Dante in obscurity, believing the infiltration of foreign superstitions to be as corrupting as the
immigrants arriving at Boston Harbor. But as the members of the Dante Club fight to keep a sacred literary cause alive,
their plans fall apart when a series of murders erupts through Boston and Cambridge. Only this small group of scholars
realizes that the gruesome killings are modeled on the descriptions of Hell’s punishments from Dante’s Inferno. With
the lives of the Boston elite and Dante’s literary future in the New World at stake, the members of the Dante Club must
find the killer before the authorities discover their secret. Praise for The Dante Club “Ingenious . . . [Matthew
Pearl] keeps this mystery sparkling with erudition.”—Janet Maslin, The New York Times “Not just a page-turner but a
beguiling look at the U.S. in an era when elites shaped the course of learning and publishing. With this story of the
Dante Club’s own descent into hell, Mr. Pearl’s book will delight the Dante novice and expert alike.”—The Wall Street
Journal “[Pearl] ably meshes the . . . literary analysis with a suspenseful plot and in the process humanizes the
historical figures. . . . A divine mystery.”—People (Page-turner of the Week) “An erudite and entertaining account of
Dante’s violent entrance into the American canon.”—Los Angeles Times “A hell of a first novel . . . The Dante Club
delivers in spades. . . . Pearl has crafted a work that maintains interest and drips with nineteenth-century
atmospherics.”—San Francisco Chronicle
The Insider Matthew Richardson 2021-11-25 The thrilling novel of espionage and murder set in the dark heart of
Westminster, from the UK's most exciting new spy writer A Russian defector is found brutally murdered in a London
hotel. Only four people knew he had turned - the four most important and powerful figures in Whitehall. There's only
one conclusion: A mole has infiltrated the highest levels of the nation's security. Operating in secret from within
Westminster's darkest corners, former spy, Solomon Vine, must uncover the traitor. Because Britain's future hangs in
the balance. And with it, the fate of the whole world . . . Praise for Matthew Richardson 'Proof that the spy genre is
flourishing in the 21st century . . . [Richardson's] plotting has an old-school, Swiss-clock precision' The Guardian
'Compelling, intense and sharply authentic' James Swallow, bestselling author of Nomad 'A splendid tale of espionage
starring an old-fashioned MI6 hero . . . Exciting spy literature' The Times 'A bang-up-to-date thriller told with oldschool panache. A great read' Mick Herron, CWA Gold Dagger-winning author of the Slough House Series
Memoirs of an Imaginary Friend Matthew Dicks 2012-08-21 Imaginary friend Budo narrates this heartwarming story of love,
loyalty, and the power of the imagination—the perfect read for anyone who has ever had a friend . . . real or otherwise
Budo is lucky as imaginary friends go. He's been alive for more than five years, which is positively ancient in the
world of imaginary friends. But Budo feels his age, and thinks constantly of the day when eight-year-old Max Delaney
will stop believing in him. When that happens, Budo will disappear. Max is different from other children. Some people
say that he has Asperger's Syndrome, but most just say he's "on the spectrum." None of this matters to Budo, who loves
Max and is charged with protecting him from the class bully, from awkward situations in the cafeteria, and even in the
bathroom stalls. But he can't protect Max from Mrs. Patterson, the woman who works with Max in the Learning Center and
who believes that she alone is qualified to care for this young boy. When Mrs. Patterson does the unthinkable and
kidnaps Max, it is up to Budo and a team of imaginary friends to save him—and Budo must ultimately decide which is more
important: Max's happiness or Budo's very existence. Narrated by Budo, a character with a unique ability to have a foot
in many worlds—imaginary, real, child, and adult— Memoirs of an Imaginary Friend touches on the truths of life, love,
and friendship as it races to a heartwarming . . . and heartbreaking conclusion.
Midnight at the Bright Ideas Bookstore Matthew Sullivan 2017-06-13 Lydia Smith, a clerk at the Bright Ideas bookstore,
calls the lonely regulars who spend every day marauding the store's overwhelmed shelves "BookFrogs." When Joey Molina,
a young BookFrog, kills himself in the bookstore's upper room, he bequeaths his meager worldly possessions to her.
Trinkets and books; the detritus of a lonely, uncared for man. But they seem to contain a hidden message. As Lydia
untangles the mystery of Joey's suicide, she unearths a long buried memory from her own violent childhood.
False Measures Crisafulli Matthew Crisafulli 2010-03 Author Matthew Crisafulli was just three years old when his father
and namesake, Matthew A. Crisafulli, died in a tragic car accident on March 13, 1978. In this memoir, Matthew, the son,
traces the too-short years of his father's life. Gathered from extensive family interviews, False Measures delves into
Matthew Sr.'s past and describes the many demons he wrestled with most of his young life. This memoir describes the
love-hate relationship with his father, Anthony, in an abusive household; his enlistment in the Army and service in
Vietnam; his struggles with substance abuse; his marriage to Susan; and his tragic death. False Measures explains how
demons from within one soul can affect many different people. Not only does this memoir honor the life of the author's
father, but it also shows how Matthew was shaped by his father's demons and early death and how he will spend his life
trying to fulfill his father's dreams of peace, contentment, and tranquility.
The Warrior's Stone Matthew Duncan 2014-07-08 The year is 2319. Lt. Comm Roy O'Hara leads his squadron against the
enemy's latest Super Destroyer and is shot down over an unexplored planet. The planet holds secrets to a long lost
alien weapon and the key to Roy's own destiny. Near death Roy is found by Katreena, a beautiful and mysterious woman.
When she finds Roy, he's broken and battered, and saves his life with the Boto Stone. Yet she is unaware that by doing
so she will create a deep bond and awaken an affect not seen for hundreds of years; the ability to communicate to each
other in dreams. An unguarded moment leads to a forbidden night of intimacy; an act of betrayal to the crown, an act
that will put both their lives in jeopardy. Katreena flees to save them both. Danger increases as their secret may be
author-matthew
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Through their travels, the Brights--kids and parents alike--learn how one person's actions can lead to consequences
that affect the whole family, and sometimes even the entire multiverse!
Sam The Speedy Sloth Matthew Ralph 2019-10-02 A cute rhyming children's picture book about a speedy sloth who feels
different than the others, and goes on an adventure of self-discovery.
The Gospel According to Matthew 1999 The publication of the King James version of the Bible, translated between 1603
and 1611, coincided with an extraordinary flowering of English literature and is universally acknowledged as the
greatest influence on English-language literature in history. Now, world-class literary writers introduce the book of
the King James Bible in a series of beautifully designed, small-format volumes. The introducers' passionate,
provocative, and personal engagements with the spirituality and the language of the text make the Bible come alive as a
stunning work of literature and remind us of its overwhelming contemporary relevance.
White Man's Problems Kevin Morris 2015-01-19 Short stories by an author who offers “shrewd, bitingly funny commentary
on his own privileged class” (Time). In nine stories that move between nouveau riche Los Angeles and the working class
East Coast, and strike a balance between comedy and catastrophe, Kevin Morris explores the vicissitudes of modern life.
Whether looking for creative ways to let off steam after a day in court or enduring chaperone duties on a school field
trip to the nation’s capital, the heroes of White Man’s Problems struggle to navigate the challenges that accompany
marriage, family, success, failure, growing up, and getting older. “Kevin Morris is that rare writer who bridges the
class divide, illuminating the lives of working class characters and affluent professionals with equal authenticity and
insight. White Man’s Problems is a revelatory collection that marks the arrival of striking new voice in American
fiction.” —Tom Perrotta “The echoes here are of a former generation of American writers—John Cheever, John Updike,
Raymond Carver.” —USA Today “Life undermines the pursuit of success and status in these rich, bewildering stories . . .
A finely wrought and mordantly funny take on a modern predicament by a new writer with loads of talent.” —Kirkus
Reviews
Bruce Lee Matthew Polly 2019-06-04 “The first noteworthy treatment of its subject—and a definitive one at
that...Fascinating narrative threads proliferate” (The New York Times Book Review). The most authoritative
biography—featuring dozens of rarely seen photographs—of film legend Bruce Lee, who made martial arts a global
phenomenon, bridged the divide between Eastern and Western cultures, and smashed long-held stereotypes of Asians and
Asian-Americans. Forty-five years after Bruce Lee’s sudden death at age thirty-two, journalist and bestselling author
Matthew Polly has written the definitive account of Lee’s life. It’s also one of the only accounts; incredibly, there
has never been an authoritative biography of Lee. Following a decade of research that included conducting more than one
hundred interviews with Lee’s family, friends, business associates, and even the actress in whose bed Lee died, Polly
has constructed a complex, humane portrait of the icon. Polly explores Lee’s early years as a child star in Hong Kong
cinema; his actor father’s struggles with opium addiction and how that turned Bruce into a troublemaking teenager who
was kicked out of high school and eventually sent to America to shape up; his beginnings as a martial arts teacher,
eventually becoming personal instructor to movie stars like James Coburn and Steve McQueen; his struggles as an AsianAmerican actor in Hollywood and frustration seeing role after role he auditioned for go to a white actors in eye
makeup; his eventual triumph as a leading man; his challenges juggling a sky-rocketing career with his duties as a
father and husband; and his shocking end that to this day is still shrouded in mystery. Polly breaks down the myths
surrounding Bruce Lee and argues that, contrary to popular belief, he was an ambitious actor who was obsessed with the
martial arts—not a kung-fu guru who just so happened to make a couple of movies. This is an honest, revealing look at
an impressive yet imperfect man whose personal story was even more entertaining and inspiring than any fictional role
he played onscreen.
Love May Fail Matthew Quick 2015-06-16 “Quick celebrates the power of ordinary, flawed human beings to rescue
themselves and each other. His writing is shot through with wit and humanity and an ultimately optimistic view of
people, without ever becoming sentimental.” —GRAEME SIMSION, AUTHOR OF THE ROSIE PROJECT Portia Kane is having a
meltdown. After escaping her ritzy Florida life and her cheating pornographer husband, she finds herself transported
back to South Jersey, where things remain largely unchanged from her unhappy childhood. In need of saving herself, she
sets out to find and resurrect a beloved high school English teacher who has retired after a horrific scandal. Will a
sassy nun, an ex-heroin addict, a metal-head little boy, and her hoarder mother help or hurt Portia's chances in this
bid for renewed hope in the human race? This is a story of the great highs and lows of existence: the heartache and
daring choices it takes to become the person you know (deep down) you are meant to be.
CSB Study Bible Holman Bible Staff 2017-06-15 The CSB Study Bible is designed to help you know and be transformed by
God’s Word. The Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian Standard Bible (CSB) that

author-matthew

keeps Scripture primary on every page. To inspire you to grow in your understanding and love for God’s Word, the CSB
Study Bible, includes an award-winning array of study resources including over 16,000 study notes, tools, and word
studies—each tool presented on the same page as the verses it refers to. Whether you are preparing for future Bible
studies or daily readings, this study Bible for men and women is the ideal resource for lifelong discipleship. Features
include: 368 word studies to introduce you to the context and meaning behind key Greek and Hebrew words High-quality
smyth-sewn binding that will lie open whether you are reading Genesis 1 or Revelation 22 Full-color visuals to help you
see the structure and context of Scripture come alive, including 94 photographs, 55 maps, 44 paintings, 21
illustrations/reconstructions, 19 charts, and 61 timelines Introductions and outlines for each book, including
background information, theological themes, and insights into the unique contribution of each book Easy-to-read layout
with two columns of text, Jesus' words in red, center-column cross-references, and three columns of notes Available in
LeatherTouch (similar to an imitation leather Bible), cloth over board, hardcover, and genuine leather This CSB women’s
and men’s study Bible features the highly readable, highly reliable text of the Christian Standard Bible® (CSB). The
CSB stays as literal as possible to the Bible's original meaning without sacrificing clarity, making it easier to
engage with Scripture's life-transforming message and to share it with others.
I Don't Have Enough Faith to Be an Atheist Norman L. Geisler 2021-05-17 To some, the concept of having faith in a
higher power or a set of religious beliefs is nonsensical. Indeed, many view religion in general, and Christianity in
particular, as unfounded and unreasonable. Norman Geisler and Frank Turek argue, however, that Christianity is not only
more reasonable than all other belief systems, but is indeed more rational than unbelief itself. With conviction and
clear thinking, Geisler and Turek guide readers through some of the traditional, tested arguments for the existence of
a creator God. They move into an examination of the source of morality and the reliability of the New Testament
accounts concerning Jesus. The final section of the book deals with a detailed investigation of the claims of Christ.
This volume will be an interesting read for those skeptical about Christianity, as well as a helpful resource for
Christians seeking to articulate a more sophisticated defense of their faith.
The Right Matthew Continetti 2022-04-19 A magisterial intellectual history of the last century of American conservatism
When most people think of the history of modern conservatism, they think of Ronald Reagan. Yet this narrow view leaves
many to question: How did Donald Trump win the presidency? And what is the future of the Republican Party? In The
Right, Matthew Continetti gives a sweeping account of movement conservatism’s evolution, from the Progressive Era
through the present. He tells the story of how conservatism began as networks of intellectuals, developing and
institutionalizing a vision that grew over time, until they began to buckle under new pressures, resembling national
populist movements. Drawing out the tensions between the desire for mainstream acceptance and the pull of extremism,
Continetti argues that the more one studies conservatism’s past, the more one becomes convinced of its future. Deeply
researched and brilliantly told, The Right is essential reading for anyone looking to understand American conservatism.
Kick It Matt Brennan 2020-02-11 "Kick It, the first social history of the drum kit, looks closely at key innovators in
the development of the instrument: inventors and manufacturers like the Ludwig and Zildjian dynasties, jazz icons like
Gene Krupa and Max Roach, rock stars from Ringo Starr to Keith Moon, and popular artists who haven't always got their
dues as drummers, such as Karen Carpenter and J Dilla. Addressing a seeming contradiction--the centrality of the drum
kit on the one hand, and the general disparagement of drummers on the other--author Matt Brennan makes the case for the
drum kit's role as one of the most transformative musical inventions of the modern era. Tackling the history of race
relations, global migration, and the changing tension between high and low culture, Kick It shows how the drum kit and
drummers helped change modern music--and society--from the bottom up"--Back cover
The Bear and the Moon Matthew Burgess 2020-09-29 The Bear and the Moon is a picture book that follows what happens when
the gift of a balloon floats into Bear's life. The two companions embark on a journey—a magical tale that encompasses
the joys of friendship and discovery. This is a gentle book filled with humor, while tackling complex topics like the
transcendence of loss and forgiveness. • Filled with emotive text and radiant illustrations • Simply told and
profoundly felt • Award winning author-illustrator team The Bear and the Moon is a compassionate tale that honors the
small but profound world of the very young. This sweet book teaches social and emotional skills to kids, and offers a
clever way to soothe some of our most difficult feelings: loss and guilt. • Just as ideal for gently soothing young
readers to sleep as it is for encouraging a contemplative break from an energetic day • Great for parents,
grandparents, and caregivers looking for a beautiful friendship or bedtime story • Perfect for children ages 3 to 5
years old • You'll love this book if you love books like Waiting by Kevin Henkes, Emily's Balloon by Komako Sakai, and
Stellaluna by Janell Cannon.
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